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Mr. Randolph E. Sabre, Director
iSafeguards and Security Division *

U.S. Department of Energy . ,

Albuquerque Operations Office |
P.O. Box 5400

,

'

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87115

Dear Mr. Sabre: e

Reference is made to a recent telephone discussion between Messrs. Joe Lewis
and Lewis Robertson of our respective staffs regarding DOE security approval
for the placement of NRC Task # FIN A7153-5 at Los Alamos National Laboratory.
This tas t, entitled " Consequences of Sabotage at Non-Power Reactors," is
discussed on the enclosed NRC Fonn 187 (Security / Classification Requirements)
and in the statement of work. This task will involve information classified
no higher than Secret National Security Infonnation.

It is our understanding that the classified mailing address for LANL is as
follows:

Los Alamos National Laboratory
ATTN: (Intended Recipient)
P.O. Box 1663
Mail Station 5000
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545

We have also enclosed a copy of an NRC Form 169, Facility Data Report, for '

your use in establishing this classified interest.

Please. contact Messrs. Lewis Robertson, James Dunleavy (FTS 492-4111)orme
should you have any questions regarding this interest.

~ ~

Sincerely,

.hIm
ymond J. Brady, Director

Division of Security
Office of Administration

Enclosures:
As stated
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